
U and Universal 
 

 

We’re proud to support families who have children with autism and 
other special needs. Recognizing that the Chuck E. experience can be 
very stimulating for any child, we made it our mission to create 
Sensory Sensitive Sundays®, where we have a trained, caring staff who 
works to ensure everyone has a fun-filled visit. Because we believe ALL 
kids deserve the opportunity to just be a kid. 

Participating locations will open two hours early on the first Sunday of 
the month to offer a sensory-friendly experience for families.  

Did you know? 

March is National Social Work Month. 

National Social Work Month recognizes the dedication and empathy social workers 
across the country deliver while providing services to children and adults in need. Social 
workers are advocates, advisors, counselors, and facilitators in schools, clinics, 
businesses, and government offices. 

 


